MINUTES
CITY OF BROOKINGS
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
October 3, 1972

Members present: Vice-chairman Lee Hansen, who acted as Chairman,
Marshall Hoppin, Dellis Oliver, also City Superintendent of Public
Works, Elmer Lee and Mayor Williams. Architect Joseph Jozens
attended to present maps of the Easy Manor Drive and Richard
Street playground areas.

The Mayor explained that the Jay Cees are still working on
obtaining finances for the projected playground equipment.
Hopefully they will have an answer for this Commission by next
meeting.

Mr. Jozens displayed the maps but suggested that 10' more should
be added to the projected parking lot to permit cars to turn on
the property rather than back out into Easy Street. This
suggestion was unanimously approved by the Commission.

He suggested that an 8' high fence is not needed around the
Easy Manor Park. In his experience with school areas he
recommended a 4' fence as very satisfactory. The Commission
acted favorably on the suggestion, unanimously.

Mr. Lee says the fill materials are nearly all completed. He
prlans to cover the ground of both parks with about 6" of beach
sand.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.
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